CPC NHC OPC WPC CCB
Meeting Agenda

1730Z — 13 Oct 2016

Enterprise Discussion
A. Schedule of Events (SOE) Enterprise highlights, available online

+» WCOSS:
® Production switch Oct. 13 (Reston to Orlando).

¢ Installation of Service Pack 6 (SP6) scheduled for Oct. 17/18 on
Tide/Luna in Reston. Luna will be unavailable on Oct. 17 and Tide
will be unavailable from Oct. 17 until the system is returned to
developers the morning of Oct. 19.

e 24-hr parallel production test of Tide/Luna beginning Oct. 20.

e WCOSS training the week of Oct. 17. Additional emails will be sent
with details.

B. Upcoming Model Changes and additions — details are available online.

Model 30-day eval start 30-day eval end | Implementation
Date
Aug5-2016 Sep—42016
GFS-MOS, Sep-2,-2016* Oct2,2016 .
EKDMOS, NBM Sep-30,2016* Oet302016 | MidNov, 2016
Oct. 14, 2016* Nov. 13, 2016

Red = not approved by NCEP Director
Blue = approved by NCEP Director
Black = not yet briefed to NCEP Director

+* The TINs for the NBM, EKDMOS, and GFS-MOS upgrades may be viewed at:
http://www.nws.noaa.gov/os/notification/tin16-33nbmv2.htm
http://www.nws.noaa.gov/os/notification/tin16-32kdmos.htm
http://www.nws.noaa.gov/os/notification/tin16-31mosupgrade.htm

*The NBM failed in late August, so the IT stability 30-day was restarted. Science
evaluations that have been done are still valid. It failed again on Sep. 8 due to
missing data, but it’s supposed to be able to survive missing data. 30-day



https://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=noaa.gov_e5lqoc7nnst9hgq1ask3v575e8%40group.calendar.google.com
http://www.nco.ncep.noaa.gov/pmb/changes/
http://www.nws.noaa.gov/os/notification/tin16-33nbmv2.htm
http://www.nws.noaa.gov/os/notification/tin16-32kdmos.htm
http://www.nws.noaa.gov/os/notification/tin16-31mosupgrade.htm

stability test restarted again on Sep. 30 after code correction was received from
EMC. GFS MOS failed on Oct. 1 when it had to use cold season equations for
the first time. NCO/IDSB hopes to restart the 30-day for the GFS MOS by the
end of next week.

C. Proposed upcoming NCO RFC(s) with potential Enterprise effect:
+* Shut down the Telecommunications Gateway systems in Silver Spring in
preparation for them to be moved to Boulder. To be implemented on

October 17 at 1300Z.

D. Partnerspresentation/discussion
Il New Business

Review Weekly Status Report
Scheduled RFCs (Approve/Reject/Defer)
Discuss RFCs rejected by the CM staff
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. Old Business
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Verify Completion of Previously Scheduled RFCs
Deferred Items
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Iv. Announcements/Reminders

None

V. Next meeting — Thursday, 20 October 2016 @ 1:30 PM ET (17302)



